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March 18, 2021

Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians,

The District is considering instructional models for the 2021/22 school year. While
it is too soon to determine exactly what those will look like under the current
conditions, the District is planning to safely transition to a traditional instructional
model of in-classroom instruction five days/week when the school year begins in
August. There will also be a distance learning option through the iSierra Online
Academy.

It is very encouraging that for the first time since November, Orange County is
back in the less restrictive Red Tier of the state’s COVID-19 monitoring system.
Red indicates substantial transmission rather than widespread. With our county
falling below the three major thresholds of the California’s Blueprint for a Safer
Economy, Orange County officially moved to the red tier on Sunday, March 14,
2021, two days earlier than expected.

We will send additional information as plans are developed. Thank you for your
continued patience and support.

Sincerely,

Scott Scambray, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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